City Attorney's Communication #2017-294
January 17, 2017

TO: Karen Friedman, AICP, Principal Planner
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Supporting House Bill 6003

As requested in your memorandum of January 9, 2017, Development Services Memorandum No.
17-013, the following form of Resolution, relative to the above-referenced matter, has been
revised and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY
OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, EXPRESSING SUPPORT
FOR HOUSE BILL 6003, WHICH DELETES FROM SECTION
509.032(7), FLORIDA STATUTES, RESTRICTIONS
PREVENTING LOCAL LAWS, ORDINANCES, OR
REGULATIONS FROM  PROHIBITING VACATION
RENTALS AND FROM REGULATING THE DURATION OR
FREQUENCY OF RENTAL OF VACATION RENTALS;
URGING THE FLORIDA LEGISLATURE TO ADOPT THE
LEGISLATION AND GOVERNOR RICK SCOTT TO
SUPPORT AND APPROVE THE LEGISLATION;
PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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